
Friday 11th December 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

An Update from the House Captains 
We wanted to say a huge well done to all of the children who entered our 
Christmas Card Competition. We couldn’t believe how many amazing, colourful 
and creative designs there were, it really was such a tough decision choosing our 
winners! In the end, we had to choose joint winners for Year One and Year Six as 
we just couldn’t make a decision! You can see the full list of winners below and a 
special prize will be with them soon. We will also publish pictures of the winning 
designs on our Pupil Voice Twitter page. We would like to congratulate everyone 
who took part and, if you haven’t won this time, then please keep your eyes 
peeled for our future competitions. Thank you!   

The Broadoak House Captains x 

Gabriella & Jack   Aimee & George  Darcy & Zac Seb & Tom 
 

 

 

Nursery and Reception Application Deadline  
All Nursery / Reception applications for September 2021 must be made by Friday 
15th January 2021. Please visit www.salford.gov.uk/schooladmissions to 
complete your applications.   Please visit the ‘Open Day’ Webpage on the school 
website to find out more information about our provision.   

PTA Christmas Fundraising Appeal 2020  
As shared in the PTA newsletter, parents and carers can also make a donation 
direct to the PTA Christmas Fundraising Appeal via their ParentPay account. 
Please select your donation amount from £3 upwards in your child’s account. 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Dates for your Diary 

14th Dec EYFS Party Day - Party Clothes 

15th Dec KS1 Party Day - Party Clothes 

16th Dec LKS2 Party Day - Party Clothes 

17th Dec 
Christmas Video Viewing and 
Distribution 

17th Dec UKS2 Party Day - Party Clothes 

18th Dec 
School closes for Christmas 
break. Santa Dash - Christmas 
jumper / own clothes 

4th Jan School re-opens for Spring Term 

Christmas Dinner 
Today, the children at Broadoak 
enjoyed their Christmas dinner.  I would 
like to say a big thank you to the 
kitchen team who worked tirelessly to 
provide four sittings in order to ensure 
we maintained our COVID-19 bubbles.  
Thank you to the team for your ongoing  
hard work. 

Christmas Party Week 
Next week, we will be hosting our year 
group Christmas parties (see ‘Dates for 
your Diary’ section for day).  On these 
days, the children should come into 
school wearing party clothes.  Party 
food will be eaten for lunch therefore, 
if your child normally brings in a packed 
lunch, this will not be required on this 
day.   

Friendly Reminder - Christmas Film 
To support us with the filming of our 
Christmas video, please could 
children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2, 
Year 5 and Year 6 wear a Christmas 
jumper on Monday 14th December. 

Year 6 Forest School Sessions 
This week, the Year 6 children have 
completed their last Forest School session.  
I would therefore like to remind parents 
that no outdoor  kits are required next 
week. 

Year Group Name 

1S Sophia M 

1C Ewan S 

2G Genie T 

3W Zach B 

4T Darcy F 

5W Tyler B 

6C Lily T 

6C Sheriff J 

PE Kits 
Due to parties, there will 
be no PE days next week - 

NB No PE kits required. 

Toast and Milk (Y1 - Y6) 
Toast and milk for the Spring Term is now 
available as a payment item on ParentPay.   

Christmas Jumper Day - Save the Children 
Thank you to all the families who made 
donations towards our Christmas charity 
day today.  In total we have raised £275 
towards the Save the Children charity.  
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
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